
WM Rex Riester 491-9091
SW Brian DuBois 985-3458
JW Don C. Schnabel 303-0232
SD Roger W. Winstead 774-5616
JD Larry L. Evans 490-6080
SS Brent T. Abell 401-0748
JS Billy C. Denton 499-6312
TYLER Timothy G. Butler 602-3387
CHAP Sammy L. Katz, Jr. 401-2953
TRSR Timothy L. Cardwell P.M. 985-9001
SEC Daryl T. Abell P.M. 985-0754

Stated Meetings
Second Wednesdays — 6:30 P.M.

Of Each Month

Masonic Temple
301 Chestnut Street
Evansville, Indiana

GREETINGS FROM THE EAST,

Brethren, Greetings from the East, I am humbled and encouraged by your election of me as Worshipful
Master for 2010. It is a great honor as well as a daunting task. I am very eager to take up the challenge
and with the help of my excellent line of officers and all of the loyal brothers I know we have a
successful and enjoyable year.

Lodge is as successful as its members participation. So if you have been contemplating a part or doing
some memory work let one of the officers know and we will be glad to find a spot for you. The weight
is lightened when all participate. Plus you will benefit and grow in Masonry the more you get involved.

We have several Entered Apprentice’s coming up as well as Fellow Craft. There will be a Master
Mason Degree on January 20,2010. I hope all will attend and join in the fellowship.

Fraternally Yours,

Rex E Riester

FROM THE WEST:

Brethren all, I trust all have had a wonderful Christmas Season and look forward to another successful
year. If 2010 is anything like 2009 the lodge will busy with degree work. I would like to see you in
lodge to help and support the degree work. Just having brethren present during the degree work supports
the officers and the new brother. Look at the date postings on our website or call an officer for information
about degree dates and times. Hope to see you in Lodge!

Fraternally,

Brian S. duBois P.M..

Thank You from the Past Master,

I’d like to thank all you brethren who came and helped raise 17 new Master Masons this past year.
We have a few EA’s and a couple FC’s to finish in Rex’s year. We met a lot this past year and had a
great time. We worked hard at our labors yet had an enjoyable time. This was a very good year for
me and I thank all of you for making it possible.

Sincerely,

Gene L. Thompson P.M.

Evansville, Indiana
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CONSTELLATION LODGE No. 748
Daryl Abell, Secretary
11200 Forest Edge Road
Evansville, IN 47712

ADDRESS SERVICE  REQUESTED

VISIT OUR WEBSITE:
www.constellationlodge748.org

FROM THE SECRETARY:

Greetings from the Secretary. I hope this Christmas Holiday has left you refreshed and well
reflected on our Grand Architect. As we move into 2010 we do have some members still owing
2009 dues. Those members were sent a modified dues notice due by 12-31-2009. If you received
a modified notice and have yet to act on it, time is running out. Dues for 2010 were also due by
12-31-09. If you have not sent yours in yet please do so ASAP, as we work on the budget for the
new year. As a Fraternity we are patient however, as a member you have a responsibility too. The
calling committee may be contacting you soon. The lodge has purchased a new laptop to be used
in lodge and to move toward being green and cut down on the amount of paper used.

Fraternally,

Daryl

Daryl T. Abell P.M. Sec.
Constellation Lodge #748 F&AM
11200 Forest Edge Rd.
Evansville, IN 47712-9414
(812) 985-0754
dkabell748@aol.com


